
 
October 26, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
Itinerary Change 

 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
Due to gale-force winds on arrival and expected throughout the day, Norwegian Sky has canceled the call to Key West, Florida today. 
While we share your disappointment, this modification was made with great consideration as your safety, and that of our crew, is 
always our number one priority. In an effort to provide you with the best experience possible, despite the weather implications 
outside our control, we will now be arriving to Cozumel, Mexico at 7:00 a.m. tomorrow; affording you additional time to explore this 
island paradise. The updated itinerary follows: 
 

 
 

 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Key West, Florida will be automatically canceled, and a full monetary refund of the fare 
paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you have any questions, feel free to visit our Shore 
Excursion Desk located on deck 6. 
  
 We thank you for your understanding and as always, are at your service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Sky 


